
Planning Panels 

Notice of Public Meeting 
Western Regional  
Planning Panel
The Panel will meet to determine the following:
•  2019WES001 – Griffith City Council – 

DA291/2018(1) – Lots 140 & 141 DP 751709 – 
41 Bob Irvine Road Yoogali 2680 – Construction 
of a 15MW Solar Farm located on Bob Irvine 
Road and Irrigation Way Yoogali, which is a 
45ha site currently used for agriculture. The 
Yoogali Solar Farm will comprise 51,408 solar 
modules installed in 612 rows, each being 
42.5m long and 4m wide in north-south 
orientation, with 7m spacing between rows.

When: Tuesday, 13 August 2019 at 1:30pm
Where:	 	Griffith	City	Council:	 

1	Benerembah	Street,	Griffith		
Relevant documents will be available on the Planning 
Panels website (www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au)  
at least seven days before the meeting.
To register to speak at the meeting, please contact 
the Planning Panels Secretariat before 4pm on 
Friday, 9 August 2019 on (02) 8217 2060 or email 
enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au
Any person may attend the meeting to observe. 
The Panel is required to make an audio record of 
the meeting and make the recording publicly 
available on the Planning Panels website. You 
should be aware that this may include your personal 
information if you are presenting to the Panel.  

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 or email 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au
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